EE4. NEW CARRONGRANGE SCHOOL -PROGRESS UPDATE

The Education Executive considered a Report by the Director of Education which
provided an update on the progress made to date in relation to the Carrongrange School

project.

In October 2012, the Education Committee agreed to progress the project for a new
Carrongrange school following a successful bid to the Scottish Future’s Trust and agreed
that the project would be taken forward via two teams, the site selection team and the
school design team.

11 sites were identified by the site selection team. Details of the 3 selected and 8 rejected
sites were provided in detail in the Appendices to the Report.

Decision
The Education Executive agreed:-

1) to note the progress made to date by both the site selection and design
teams as outlined in the Report;

2) to endorse the 2 short-listed sites on land adjacent to Moray Primary
School and Weedingshall in Polmont.

3) that a Report requesting approval to formally consult on the preferred
site(s) as recommended by the site selection team would be presented at a
future Education Executive.



